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Dear planning panel and Robert Stokes

I am appalled to hear that the monstrous building in Robertson road 
in Newport is about to be approved. Robertson road is a vital part of 
the Newport community and a unique place for the community to 
mingle and meet. Please visit Robertson road an see for yourself 
how a building that size with an entry to a big underground car park 
would ruin the atmosphere of this community space.  

Please do  it destroy our village.

Sincerely 
Christiane Popp
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